
SPARSHOLT CE (Controlled) PRIMARY SCHOOL 
26th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Pupils’ Annual Report to Parents Questionnaire 
 
Whilst this year has been very different to normal due to the school closures, we as a school staff and the 
Governors would still like to review the school’s assessment procedures and policy up to when the school 
closed for most pupils on the 20th March 2020. We would be most grateful for your comments on 
information you have received from us on your child’s attainment and progress over the school year (up to 
the 20th March) and how useful you have found the following:  

 
Parent Evenings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Termly tracking grids given out at Parent Evenings in October and February 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupils’ Annual Report to Parents covering the period up to the 20th March 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Up to 20th March 2020, access to your child’s teacher or the Headteacher, to discuss problems that 
arose  
 
 
 
 
 

Any other comments 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Signed (optional)………………………………………..      Date……………………………… 
 
I would be most grateful if the questionnaire could be returned to school via email by Friday 10th July at the 
latest. 
With thanks 
 
Mrs Hanratty 
 


